
From: Kathleen_MacLellan@health.gov.ie
To: Phelim Quinn
Cc: Mairin Ryan
Subject: Re: NPHET COVID-19 Subgroup Vulnerable People
Date: Sunday 8 March 2020 20:42:35

Many thanks Phelim
Kathleen 

Sent from IBM Notes Traveler

> From: "Phelim Quinn" <pquinn@hiqa.ie>
> To: "Kathleen_MacLellan@health.gov.ie" <Kathleen_MacLellan@health.gov.ie>
> Cc: "Mairin Ryan" <mryan@hiqa.ie>
> Date: Sun, 8 Mar 2020 16:11
> Subject: Re: NPHET COVID-19 Subgroup Vulnerable People
> 
> Hi Kathleen,  
> 
> 
> Máirín has already talked to me re this and off course we are very willing to help 
with the national response.  I will link in with Máirín again on Monday re 
practicalities and impacts.  
> 
> 
> I have written to Tony Holohan in recent days offering our full support and again 
reiterate that we stand ready to assist in whatever way we can - if there are any 
further requests, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
> 
> 
> Regards,  
> 
> 
> Phelim  
> 
> 
> Sent from my iPhone 
> 
> On 8 Mar 2020, at 15:48, "Kathleen_MacLellan@health.gov.ie" wrote: 
> 
> 
> ﻿Phelim 
> 
> A number of work programmes of an urgent nature are under way to support the 
National Public Health Emergency Team chaired by the Chief Medical Officer. A 
set of subgroups including NPHET COVID-19 Subgroup Vulnerable People 
subgroup have been established. This subgroup deliverables will support the 
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planning for our most vulnerable in society in dealing with the impact of COVID-19 
for the coming period. See attached ToR. Susan Cliffe provided very positive 
engagement from HIQA at the first meeting which was held on Friday. I would be 
grateful for your consideration of allowing Mairin Ryan to work as near as full time 
as possible to support this work programme for a period of time. We understand 
that this will impact on current HIQA HTA team priorities. 
> 
> 
> 
> 
> Many thanks 
> 
> Kathleen 
> 
> Dr Kathleen Mac Lellan 
> Assistant Secretary, Social Care Division 
> 
> An Roinn Sláinte 
> Department of Health 
> 
> Bloc 1, Plaza Miesach, 50 - 58 Sráid Bhagóid Íochtarach, Baile Átha Cliath, D02 
XW14 
> Block 1, Miesian Plaza, 50 - 58 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin, D02 XW14 
> 
> Designated Public Official under Regulation of Lobbying Act 2015   
> 
> ******************************************************** 
> Email Disclaimer and; Legal Notice: (http://health.gov.ie/email-disclaimer/) 
[http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?
c=17268&d=45Pl3kxWSMhRQM6YAIzdcStEIBSfm0o9L-
mcSlyo3Q&s=226&u=http%3a%2f%2fhealth%2egov%2eie%2femail-
disclaimer%2f] 
> ******************************************************** 
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